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NIRB File No.: 11MN034 

NWB File No.: 2AM-MEL1631 

March 8, 2023 

 

To: Meliadine Distribution List 

 

Sent via email 

 

RE: Cancellation of Community Information Sessions for the NIRB’s Assessment of 

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited’s “Meliadine Extension” Project Proposal 

 
 

Dear Parties: 

 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) previously provided notice of community 

information sessions scheduled in Northern Manitoba and Saskatchewan between March 6-10, 

2023 related to the Board’s assessment of the “Meliadine Extension” Project Proposal, a proposed 

amendment to the Meliadine Gold Mine Project (NIRB File No. 11MN034).   

 

Community Date Time (CST) 

Black Lake March 6, 2023 2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Fond-du-Lac March 7, 2023 2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Hatchet Lake March 8, 2023 2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Lac Brochet March 9, 2023 2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Tadoule Lake March 10, 2023 2:00 – 4:00 pm 

 

On March 7, 2023 the NIRB received correspondence from community leaders of Lac Brochet 

asking that the community information session scheduled for March 9th be cancelled in response 

to recent community events. The Board is honouring the request and providing notice that the 

meeting in Lac Brochet will be cancelled, the remaining scheduled sessions will continue as 

planned, and the Board encourages the Proponent to work with community leaders to discuss the 

scope of the proposal and discussion of effects of interest to the community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Karen D. Costello 

Executive Director 



 

(866) 233-3033 (867) 983-2594 info@nirb.ca www.nirb.ca @NunavutImpactReviewBoard 

 P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0 

 Page 2 of 2 

Nunavut Impact Review Board  

 
cc: Jamie Quesnel, Agnico Eagle Mines Limited 

 Manon Turmel, Agnico Eagle Mines Limited 

 Jennifer Range, Agnico Eagle Mines Limited 

 Adrian Paradis, Canadian Northern Economic Development Agency 

 Natalie D’Souza, Northern Project Management Office 

 Kelly Olsen, as representing Northlands Denesuline First Nation 

Benji Denechezhe, Northlands Denesuline First Nation 


